
 

Grand Junction Colo. January 25, 1921 
 
The regular meeting of the City Council of Grand Junction 
Colorado was called to order at 3:15 P.M. with Mayor Cherrington 
in the chair. 
 
The Commissioners present were Cherrington, Garber, Whittaker and 
Peck. Commissioner Blackstone was absent. City Attorney Tupper 
was not present. 
 
The minutes of the last regular session were read and approved. 
 
Moved by Commissioner Whittaker, second by Commissioner Garber 
that the following reports which had been OKed by the City 

Auditor be accepted and filed. That of the Highways Department, 
Water and Sewers Department, Public Affairs Department, and that 
of the Judge of the Municipal Court. Motion carried. Moved by 
Commissioner Whittaker, second by Commissioner Garber that the 
reports of the Commissioner of Health and Civic Beauty and that 
of the City Clerk and Auditor having been OKed by the City 
Treasurer be accepted and filed. Motion carried. 
 
A proposed ordinance concerning the salaries of certain city 
employees was introduced and read. Moved by Commissioner 
Cherrington, second by Commissioner Whittaker that the proposed 
ordinance be passed for publication as read. The motion being put 
upon call of roll the Commissioners present voted as follows; 
Cherrington, yea, Garber, yea, Whittaker, yea, Peck, yea. All the 

Commissioners present having voted yea the motion was declared 
carried and the proposed ordinance passed for publication. 
 
Fred A Peck duly appointed Commissioner of Health and Civic 
Beauty took the oath of office. Mayor Cherrington administered 
the oath. Moved by Commissioner Garber, second by Commissioner 
Whittaker that the official bond of Fred A Peck be accepted for 
approval. Motion carried. 
 
The official bond of Dixon and Watson master plumbers having been 
approved by City Attorney Tupper was accepted and ordered filed. 
The official bond of John Fuite plumber, having been approved by 
City Attorney Tupper was accepted and ordered filed. 
 

Moved by Commissioner Whittaker second by Commissioner Garber 
that the meeting adjourn. Motion carried. 
 
/s/ Fred A. Peck 
________ 
City Clerk. 
 


